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Comment Submitted:

Protection of the Great Lakes from Asian Carp is critical to the long-term health of it's ecosystem and fishing, recreational and
other industries. The Wabash River is a major concern that should be addressed in detail including physical barriers to stop further
spread of the carp. I hope that you will find the best solutions to this very important issue. I wish you the best in finding an
effective and efficient solutions to this problem.


